
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ASX/MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
Dated: 18 August 2014 
 
 

STANHILL CAPITAL PARTNERS 

NOTICE UNDER SECTION 633 OF THE CORPORATIONS ACT 

 

Stanhill Capital Partners Holdings Limited (Stanhill) has advised Robust 
Resources Limited (“Robust”) that it is in discussions with Droxford 
International Ltd for a potential joint takeover bid for Robust at $0.49 per 
share and has made an application to ASIC for the necessary exemption to 
do so. 
 
On the basis that the above advice is correct, the directors of Robust agree 
that the offers and accompanying documents to be sent by Padiham Pty Ltd 
(a subsidiary of Stanhill), to each shareholder of Robust in respect of the 
proposed takeover bid announced by Stanhill on 1 July 2014, may be sent 
to Robust shareholders earlier than 14 days after the bidder’s statement is 
sent to Robust under item 6 of section 633 of the Corporations Act 2001 
(Cth).  The offers and accompanying documents may be sent to Robust 
shareholders at any time after the bidder’s statement is sent to Robust. 
 
 
Dr David King 
Executive Chairman 
Robust Resources Limited 
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